MERIDIAN QOIL SRSy

June 20, 1991

e o s RECEIVE R

Bureau of Land Management

1235 La Plata Highway AUGI 4]991
Farmington, NM 87401 ‘
OIL CON. DIV,;
st

RE: EQUIPMENT RELOCATION
Dear Mr. Keller: O F0r)-08w - if

All equipment has been moved from the location of the Howell J #3A (Wnit
Letter 0, Sec. 11, T30N, RO8WX to the Howell E #2 (Unit Letter A, Sec. 14,
T30N, RO8W). The reason for this move is to reduce the possibility of an oil
spiIT in the Quality Water of the San Juan River. This change will require
that the gas meter be 1800' away from the well-head. Meridian 0il would like
to request your approval for off lease measurement, as we feel that this is a
very environmentally sound improvement. Attached is a drawing of both
locations after construction.

Thank you, please feel free to contact me on any questions that you may have.
Sincerely,

b DA —

Clifford D. Brock
Production Supervisor
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